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Tonisha L James

From: Jeff Wilkins <jwilkins@yorksc.gov>
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2024 11:03 AM
To: Tonisha L James
Cc: Dalton Pierce
Subject: RE: Fiscal Year End Expenditure Report - Due June 28th

Yes ma’am. All funds for the PARD grant have been expensed although the project as a whole is not completed yet. 
 
 

 

Jeff Wilkins, MPA 
Finance Director 
10 N. Roosevelt St (PO Box 500) York, SC 
29745 
(803) 684-2341 City Hall | (803) 792-8701 
Direct 
((803) 684-1705 Fax 
Email: jwilkins@yorksc.gov    

 

From: Tonisha L James <tjames@scprt.com>  
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2024 10:57 AM 
To: Jeff Wilkins <jwilkins@yorksc.gov> 
Cc: Dalton Pierce <dpierce@yorksc.gov> 
Subject: RE: Fiscal Year End Expenditure Report - Due June 28th 
 

 

CAUTION EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the City of York organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi JeƯ, 
 
Looking at your report, can you tell me if you have depleted the $100K that was received? 

 You don't often get email from tjames@scprt.com. Learn why this is important  

 Caution: This message was sent from outside the company. Please do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and verify the content is safe.  


